
Lee Township 
Special Meeting Minutes 

 

October 5, 2010 

 
The Special Meeting of the Lee Township Board was called to order at 6:30 pm at the Lee 

Township Hall, 877 56
th
 Street, Pullman, Michigan. 

 

Members Present:  Trustee Black, Trustee Ferguson, Supervisor Miller and Clerk King.  

Absent:  Treasurer Lowery. 

 

The purpose of the Special Meeting was to review interested applicants for the Park 

Superintendent position.   

 

Supervisor Miller passed out to the board the applicant’s letters of interest for the position of 

Parks /Transfer Station Superintendent. 

 

Trustee Ferguson asked why none of the applicants were in attendance.  Supervisor Miller stated 

that he did not notify them.   Trustee Black asked when the notice was posted, and Clerk King 

had posted the notice during the weekend in both the Fire Station and Office windows.   Board 

members felt that the applicants should have been personally called, but Supervisor Miller didn’t 

feel that it was necessary.   He felt that it would be less uncomfortable for the applicants.  Trustee 

Black felt that if the meeting was posted on the window days in advance that he was comfortable 

going ahead with the meeting.    

 

Interested candidates included:  Jim Rawson, Paul Hapke and George Demaray.   All candidates 

were qualified and would do a good job.     

 

Supervisor Miller felt that Jim Rawson would be the best candidate due to the fact he had all the 

equipment to handle many of the transfer station’s needs with snowplowing and minor work that 

is necessary.   

 

Clerk King stated that all he applicants were qualified.   He felt that Paul would do an excellent 

job, but wondered if it would interfere with the Fire Department and First Responders?   He was 

such an asset to the community with the Fire Department and very dedicated with the First 

Responders.     

 

The board discussed that Jim was currently unemployed and could devote more time to the 

position.  The board also did not want to lose Paul as a Firefighter or First Responder due to the 

position.   The board also noticed that George was self employed and wondered if it would be 

hard on him to have to arrange his hours around the weekend hours necessary for this position. 

 

A motion was made by Miller and seconded by Black to fill the position of Parks/Transfer Station 

Superintendent with Jim Rawson.  All voted “Aye”.  Motion carried.  

 

Meeting was adjourned at 6:50 pm. 

 

Minutes submitted by: 

Jacquelyn A. King, Clerk  

 


